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Daughter of the Burning City Amanda Foody 2017-08-01 A darkly irresistible new
fantasy set in the infamous Gomorrah Festival, a traveling carnival of
debauchery that caters to the strangest of dreams and desires Sixteen-year-old
Sorina has spent most of her life within the smoldering borders of the Gomorrah
Festival. Yet even among the many unusual members of the traveling circus-city,
Sorina stands apart as the only illusion-worker born in hundreds of years. This
rare talent allows her to create illusions that others can see, feel and touch,
with personalities all their own. Her creations are her family, and together
they make up the cast of the Festival's Freak Show. But no matter how lifelike
they may seem, her illusions are still just that—illusions, and not truly real.
Or so she always believed…until one of them is murdered. Desperate to protect
her family, Sorina must track down the culprit and determine how they killed a
person who doesn't actually exist. Her search for answers leads her to the
self-proclaimed gossip-worker Luca. Their investigation sends them through a
haze of political turmoil and forbidden romance, and into the most sinister
corners of the Festival. But as the killer continues murdering Sorina's
illusions one by one, she must unravel the horrifying truth before all her
loved ones disappear.
All for One Melissa de la Cruz 2019-04-09 In this dazzling finale to the
trilogy that began with the New York Times bestselling Alex & Eliza: A Love
Story, the curtain closes on the epic romance of Alexander Hamilton and
Elizabeth Schuyler 1785. New York, New York. As a young nation begins to take
shape, Alexander Hamilton and Elizabeth Schuyler are on top of the world.
They're the toast of the town, keeping New York City buzzing with tales of
their lavish parties, of Eliza's legendary wit, and of Alex's brilliant legal
mind. But new additions to Alex & Eliza's little family mean change is afoot in
the Hamilton household. When they agree to take in an orphaned teenage girl
along with Eliza's oldest brother, John Schuyler, Eliza can't help but attempt
a match. It's not long before sparks start to fly . . . if only Eliza can keep
herself from interfering too much in the course of true love. After all, she
and Alex have an arrival of their own to plan for, though Alex's latest case
brings a perilous threat that may destroy everything. The sweeping love story
of Alexander Hamilton and Elizabeth Schuyler comes to a close in All for One,
the riveting final installment of the New York Times bestselling Alex & Eliza
trilogy.
Janie Face to Face Caroline B. Cooney 2014-01-07 In the vein of psychological
thrillers like We Were Liars, Girl on the Train, and Beware That Girl,
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bestselling author Caroline Cooney’s JANIE series delivers on every level.
Mystery and suspense blend seamlessly with issues of family, friendship and
love to offer an emotionally evocative thrill ride of a read. Janie Johnson has
received unwanted attention ever since she recognized her three-year-old self
in a picture on the back of a milk carton and learned that she was the victim
of a kidnapping. Now she's headed for college to make a fresh start. Janie's
kidnapper has been hiding all these years and is just as desperate to become a
new person--and more determined than ever to seek revenge. In this riveting
conclusion to Cooney's beloved JANIE series, all will be revealed as readers
find out if Janie and Reeve's love has endured, and whether or not the person
who brought Janie and her family so much emotional pain and suffering is
brought to justice.
Resist Sarah Crossan 2013 The action-packed sequel to 'Breathe'. Resistance to
the Pod Leadership has come apart. The Grove has been destroyed but so has the
Pod Minister. Quinn, Bea and Alina separately must embark on a perilous journey
across the planet's dead landscape in search of the rumoured resistance base,
Sequoia. The welcome they receive at Sequoia is not what they expect, and soon
they are facing a situation that seems as threatening as that of the Pod
inhabitants.
To Have Loved & Lost Eliza Andrews 2016-12-04 When two people's lives are
spiraling out of control, can coming together pull both of them back up? Alexis
Woods knows who she is - or at least, she thought she did. She's number 17,
point guard, MVP, all-star, co-captain of the Lady Raiders NCAA Division I
women's basketball team. But there's a darkness growing inside of her, a
darkness that started the night her beloved died in her arms, and if she
doesn't turn things around soon, the darkness just might swallow her whole.
Graham Griffin knows a thing or two about darkness. That's been her zip code
ever since the car accident that took her boyfriend's life - the car accident
she caused. When she meets Alex, she sees a reflection of her own sorrow. And
she can't help but want to fix it.
Witches of East End Melissa de la Cruz 2011-06-21 From the author of the highly
addictive and bestselling Blue Bloods series, with almost 3 million copies
sold, comes a new novel, Melissa de la Cruz's first for adults, featuring a
family of formidable and beguiling witches. The three Beauchamp women-Joanna
and her daughters Freya and Ingrid-live in North Hampton, out on the tip of
Long Island. Their beautiful, mist-shrouded town seems almost stuck in time,
and all three women lead seemingly quiet, uneventful existences. But they are
harboring a mighty secret-they are powerful witches banned from using their
magic. Joanna can resurrect people from the dead and heal the most serious of
injuries. Ingrid, her bookish daughter, has the ability to predict the future
and weave knots that can solve anything from infertility to infidelity. And
finally, there's Freya, the wild child, who has a charm or a potion that can
cure most any heartache. For centuries, all three women have been forced to
suppress their abilities. But then Freya, who is about to get married to the
wealthy and mysterious Bran Gardiner, finds that her increasingly complicated
romantic life makes it more difficult than ever to hide her secret. Soon Ingrid
and Joanna confront similar dilemmas, and the Beauchamp women realize they can
no longer conceal their true selves. They unearth their wands from the attic,
dust off their broomsticks, and begin casting spells on the townspeople. It all
seems like a bit of good-natured, innocent magic, but then mysterious, violent
attacks begin to plague the town. When a young girl disappears over the Fourth
of July weekend, they realize it's time to uncover who and what dark forces are
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working against them. With a brand-new cast of characters, a fascinating and
fresh world to discover, and a few surprise appearances from some of the Blue
Blood fan favorites, this is a page-turning, deliciously fun, magical summer
read fraught with love affairs, witchcraft, and an unforgettable battle between
good and evil.
Gideon Alex Gordon 2015-01-06 A modern tale of witchcraft and dark suspense,
readers who love the thrills of Preston & Child, the sexiness of Kim Harrison,
the modern magic of Lev Grossman, and the styling of Deborah Harkness and J.D.
Horn will be drawn into Alex Gordon's edge-of-your-seat, debut supernatural
thriller. When Lauren’s father dies, she makes a shocking discovery. The man
she knew as John Reardon was once a completely different person, with a
different name. Now, she’s determined to find out who he really was, even
though her only clues are an old photograph, some letters, and the name of a
town—Gideon. But someone—or something—doesn’t want her to discover the truth. A
strange man is stalking her, appearing everywhere she turns, and those who try
to help her end up dead. Neither a shadowy enemy nor her own fear are going to
prevent her from solving the mystery of her father—and unlocking the secrets of
her own life. Making her way to Gideon, Lauren finds herself more confused than
ever. Nothing in this small Midwestern town is what it seems, including time
itself. Residents start going missing, and Lauren is threatened by almost every
townsperson she encounters. Two hundred years ago, a witch was burned at the
stake, but in Gideon, the past feels all too chillingly present . . .
Triple Moon Melissa de la Cruz 2015-11-10 From the New York Times bestselling
author of Blue Bloods and Witches of East End After they cause a terrible
accident at their old high school, twin witches Mardi and Molly Overbrook are
sent to live with their “Aunt” Ingrid Beauchamp in North Hampton, on Long
Island’s mist-shrouded East End. Because the twins cannot control their powers,
their father begs Ingrid to tame them over the summer, before the White Council
exiles the girls to Limbo. Trouble continues to bubble and boil when the girls
meet the younger Gardiner boys, who are just as handsome and sexy as their
older kin. But all is not as it seems. As Ingrid helps the girls learn to
control their magical impulses, Mardi and Molly have just this summer to figure
out how to grow up, how to love, and how to be a family.
Revelations Melissa de la Cruz 2009-09-02 Have you ever wondered what secrets
lurk behind the closed doors of New York City's wealthiest families? They're
powerful, they're famous... they're undead. Schuyler Van Alen's blood legacy
has just been called into question—is the young vampire in fact a Blue Blood,
or is it the sinister Silver Blood that runs through her veins? As controversy
swirls, Schuyler is left stranded in the Force household, trapped under the
same roof as her cunning nemesis, Mimi Force, and her forbidden crush, Jack
Force. When one of the Gates of Hell is breached by Silver Bloods in Rio de
Janeiro, however, the Blue Bloods will need Schuyler on their side. The stakes
are high; the battle is bloody; and through it all, Carnavale rages on. And in
the end, one vampire's secret identity will be exposed in a revelation that
shocks everyone.
Into the Crooked Place Alexandra Christo 2019-10-08 Into the Crooked Place
begins a gritty two-book YA fantasy series from Alexandra Christo, the author
of To Kill a Kingdom. The streets of Creije are for the deadly and the
dreamers, and four crooks in particular know just how much magic they need up
their sleeve to survive. Tavia, a busker ready to pack up her dark-magic wares
and turn her back on Creije for good. She’ll do anything to put her crimes
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behind her. Wesley, the closest thing Creije has to a gangster. After growing
up on streets hungry enough to swallow the weak whole, he won’t stop until he
has brought the entire realm to kneel before him. Karam, a warrior who spends
her days watching over the city’s worst criminals and her nights in the
fighting rings, making a deadly name for herself. And Saxony, a resistance
fighter hiding from the very people who destroyed her family, and willing to do
whatever it takes to get her revenge. Everything in their lives is going to
plan, until Tavia makes a crucial mistake: she delivers a vial of dark magic—a
weapon she didn’t know she had—to someone she cares about, sparking the
greatest conflict in decades. Now these four magical outsiders must come
together to save their home and the world, before it’s too late. But with
enemies at all sides, they can trust nobody. Least of all each other.
Alex and Eliza Melissa de la Cruz 2017-09-26 1777. Albany, New York. As battle
cries of the American Revolution echo in the distance, servants flutter about
preparing for one of New York society's biggest events: the Schuylers' grand
ball. Descended from two of the oldest and most distinguished bloodlines in New
York, the Schuylers are proud to be one of their fledgling country's founding
families, and even prouder still of their three daughters - Angelica, with her
razor-sharp wit; Peggy, with her dazzling looks, and Eliza, whose beauty and
charm rival those of both her sisters, though she'd rather be aiding the
colonists' cause than dressing up for some silly ball. Still, Eliza can barely
contain her excitement when she hears of the arrival of one Alexander Hamilton,
a mysterious, rakish young colonel and General George Washington's right-hand
man. Though Alex has arrived as the bearer of bad news for the Schuylers, he
can't believe his luck - as an orphan, and a bastard one at that - to be in
such esteemed company. And when Alex and Eliza meet that fateful night, so
begins an epic love story that would forever change the course of American
history.
The Pirate's Booty Alex Westmore 2016-10-26
The Three-Body Problem Cixin Liu 2014-11-11 Soon to be a Netflix Original
Series! “War of the Worlds for the 21st century.” – Wall Street Journal The
Three-Body Problem is the first chance for English-speaking readers to
experience the Hugo Award-winning phenomenon from China's most beloved science
fiction author, Liu Cixin. Set against the backdrop of China's Cultural
Revolution, a secret military project sends signals into space to establish
contact with aliens. An alien civilization on the brink of destruction captures
the signal and plans to invade Earth. Meanwhile, on Earth, different camps
start forming, planning to either welcome the superior beings and help them
take over a world seen as corrupt, or to fight against the invasion. The result
is a science fiction masterpiece of enormous scope and vision. The Three-Body
Problem Series The Three-Body Problem The Dark Forest Death's End Other Books
Ball Lightning Supernova Era To Hold Up The Sky (forthcoming) At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.
Alexander Hamilton, Revolutionary Martha Brockenbrough 2017-09-05 Complex,
passionate, brilliant, flawed—Alexander Hamilton comes alive in this exciting
biography. He was born out of wedlock on a small island in the West Indies and
orphaned as a teenager. From those inauspicious circumstances, he rose to a
position of power and influence in colonial America. Discover this founding
father's incredible true story: his brilliant scholarship and military career;
his groundbreaking and enduring policy, which shapes American government today;
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his salacious and scandalous personal life; his heartrending end. Richly
informed by Hamilton's own writing, with archival artwork and new
illustrations, this is an in-depth biography of an extraordinary man.
Hamilton and Peggy! L. M. Elliott 2018-02-13 Drawing from historical journals
and letters, New York Times bestselling author Laura Elliot weaves a richly
detailed tale about the extraordinary Peggy Schuyler and her revolutionary
friendship with Alexander Hamilton. Perfect for fans of the smash musical
sensation Hamilton. Peggy Schuyler has always felt like she’s existed in the
shadows of her beloved sisters: the fiery, intelligent Angelica and beautiful,
sweet Eliza. But it’s in the throes of a chaotic war that Peggy finds herself a
central figure amid Loyalists and Patriots, spies and traitors, friends and
family. When a flirtatious aide-de-camp, Alexander Hamilton, writes to Peggy
asking for her help in wooing the earnest Eliza, Peggy finds herself unable to
deny such an impassioned plea. A fast friendship forms between the two, but
Alexander is caught in the same war as her father, and the danger to all their
lives is real. Everything is a battlefield—from the frontlines to their
carefully coded letters—but will Peggy’s bravery’s and intelligence be enough
to keep them all safe? Bank Street College Best Book of the Year (Historical
Fiction, 2019) * 2018 Grateful American Book Prize Honorable Mention
Zom-B Bride Darren Shan 2015-02-24 B Smith has been reunited with the murderous
maniac clown, Mr. Dowling. To her shock and consternation, he's desperate to
make B his partner in crime. Mr. Dowling disgusts her, but B thinks she can see
a way to control him and maybe even save the world. But it will involve a
sacrifice far greater and more surreal than any she has contemplated before...
Double Eclipse Melissa de la Cruz 2016-11-08 The sultry sequel to Triple Moon
from #1 New York Times bestselling author Melissa de la Cruz Twin witches Mardi
and Molly Overbrook are back for another summer in North Hampton, and this year
they’re serious about two things: avoiding trouble and dedicating themselves to
rest and relaxation. Molly’s headed to Aunt Ingrid’s, while Mardi has convinced
their father, Troy—a.k.a. Thor, the god of thunder—to let her crash with her
boyfriend, Trent, who also happens to be Tyr, the god of war. It’s a tangled
web they weave, but that’s to be expected where gods and goddesses are
concerned. Their vacation’s just begun when an old secret is revealed, leaving
Molly and Mardi to question everything they’ve ever known about their family.
Then a hot new guy comes to town and starts brewing even more trouble . . . and
soon enough, the twins are back to their old tricks. After an ancient prophecy
comes to light, Molly and Mardi notice some mysterious changes, changes that
will put their sisterhood to the ultimate test. East End’s shaping up to be
much more exciting than the girls were bargaining for, but what’s a summer in
the Hamptons without a little magic and mischief?
Jo & Laurie Margaret Stohl 2020-06-02 Bestselling authors Margaret Stohl and
Melissa de la Cruz bring us a romantic retelling of Little Women starring Jo
March and her best friend, the boy next door, Theodore "Laurie" Laurence. 1869,
Concord, Massachusetts: After the publication of her first novel, Jo March is
shocked to discover her book of scribbles has become a bestseller, and her
publisher and fans demand a sequel. While pressured into coming up with a
story, she goes to New York with her dear friend Laurie for a week of
inspiration--museums, operas, and even a once-in-a-lifetime reading by Charles
Dickens himself! But Laurie has romance on his mind, and despite her growing
feelings, Jo's desire to remain independent leads her to turn down his
heartfelt marriage proposal and sends the poor boy off to college heartbroken.
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When Laurie returns to Concord with a sophisticated new girlfriend, will Jo
finally communicate her true heart's desire or lose the love of her life
forever?
The Girl from Krakow Alex Rosenberg 2015-09-01 It's 1935. Rita Feuerstahl comes
to the university in Krakow intent on enjoying her freedom. But life has other
things in store--marriage, a love affair, a child, all in the shadows of the
oncoming war. When the war arrives, Rita is armed with a secret so enormous
that it could cost the Allies everything, even as it gives her the will to
live. She must find a way both to keep her secret and to survive amid the chaos
of Europe at war. Living by her wits among the Germans as their conquests turn
to defeat, she seeks a way to prevent the inevitable doom of Nazism from making
her one of its last victims. Can her passion and resolve outlast the most
powerful evil that Europe has ever seen? In an epic saga that spans from Paris
in the '30s and Spain's Civil War to Moscow, Warsaw, and the heart of Nazi
Germany, The Girl from Krakow follows one woman's battle for survival as entire
nations are torn apart, never to be the same.
Book Lovers Emily Henry 2022-05-03 “One of my favorite authors.”—Colleen Hoover
An insightful, delightful, instant #1 New York Times bestseller from the author
of Beach Read and People We Meet on Vacation. Named a Most Anticipated Book of
2022 by Oprah Daily ∙ Today ∙ Parade ∙ Marie Claire ∙ Bustle ∙ PopSugar ∙ Katie
Couric Media ∙ Book Bub ∙ SheReads ∙ Medium ∙ The Washington Post ∙ and more!
One summer. Two rivals. A plot twist they didn't see coming... Nora Stephens'
life is books—she’s read them all—and she is not that type of heroine. Not the
plucky one, not the laidback dream girl, and especially not the sweetheart. In
fact, the only people Nora is a heroine for are her clients, for whom she lands
enormous deals as a cutthroat literary agent, and her beloved little sister
Libby. Which is why she agrees to go to Sunshine Falls, North Carolina for the
month of August when Libby begs her for a sisters’ trip away—with visions of a
small town transformation for Nora, who she’s convinced needs to become the
heroine in her own story. But instead of picnics in meadows, or run-ins with a
handsome country doctor or bulging-forearmed bartender, Nora keeps bumping into
Charlie Lastra, a bookish brooding editor from back in the city. It would be a
meet-cute if not for the fact that they’ve met many times and it’s never been
cute. If Nora knows she’s not an ideal heroine, Charlie knows he’s nobody’s
hero, but as they are thrown together again and again—in a series of
coincidences no editor worth their salt would allow—what they discover might
just unravel the carefully crafted stories they’ve written about themselves.
The Midwife's Revolt Jodi Daynard 2015-04-07 On a dark night in 1775, Lizzie
Boylston is awakened by the sound of cannons. From a hill south of Boston, she
watches as fires burn in Charlestown, in a battle that she soon discovers has
claimed her husband's life. Alone in a new town, Lizzie grieves privately but
takes comfort in her deepening friendship with Abigail Adams. Soon, word
spreads of Lizzie's extraordinary midwifery and healing skills, and she begins
to channel her grief into caring for those who need her. But when two traveling
patriots are poisoned, Lizzie finds herself with far more complicated matters
on her hands—she suspects a political plot intended to harm Abigail and her
family. Determined to uncover the truth, Lizzie becomes entangled in a
conspiracy that could not only destroy her livelihood—and her chance at finding
love again—but also lead to the downfall of a new nation.
A Master Passion, The Story of Alexander and Elizabeth Hamilton Juliet Waldron
2015-09-01 A Master Passion is the story of the marriage - called by some a
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misalliance - of Alexander Hamilton, our First Secretary of the Treasury, and
Betsy Schuyler. Although born poor and illegitimate, Hamilton courts the
daughter of Major General Schuyler, an American princess. Hamilton is one of a
trinity of Founders who seem to have been created on purpose to invent our
nation. Like all mission-driven men, he is preoccupied, often absent, and not
the best provider. The trials of making ends meet and raising an ever growing
troop of children are Betsy's. This woman-behind-the-man is barely known, but
through war, Indian attacks, multiple births, epidemics, infidelity, unending
politics and dire tragedy, Betsy is the force which holds the family together.
Conflict is built into this marriage. It does not simply spring from
Alexander's childhood experience of bastardy, abuse and abandonment. To quote
Alexander Pope, his favorite poet: And hence one master passion in the breast,
Like Aaron's serpent, swallows up the rest. Betsy's passion is Alexander, but,
sometimes, even more than this wife, Alexander loves America.
Love & War Melissa de la Cruz 2020-01-14 A New York Times Bestseller! The
thrilling romance of young Alexander Hamilton and Eliza Schuyler continues in
the sizzling sequel to the New York Times bestselling Alex & Eliza: A Love
Story 1781. Albany, New York. As the war for American independence rages on,
Alexander Hamilton and Elizabeth Schuyler begin their new life as a married
couple. Still, Alex is as determined as ever to prove his mettle and secure his
legacy . . . even if that means leaving his beloved Eliza behind to join the
front lines at the Battle of Yorktown. But when the war unexpectedly arrives on
Eliza's doorstep, she must fight for a better future--for their fledgling
country and for her marriage. Yet even after the Revolution comes to its
historic close, Alex and Eliza's happily-ever-after is threatened. Eliza
struggles to build a home in the hustle and bustle of New York City just as
Alex's burgeoning law practice brings him up against his greatest rival--the
ambitious young lawyer Aaron Burr. And with Alex's star on the rise, Eliza
can't help but feel neglected by a husband who seems to have time for everyone
but her. Torn apart by new trials and temptations, can Alex and Eliza's epic
love survive life in the big city? The battles are just beginning in the
sumptuous sequel to Melissa de la Cruz's New York Times bestselling Alex &
Eliza: A Love Story.
The Birthday Girl Melissa de la Cruz 2020-07-28 In the thrilling, suspenseful
new novel from #1 New York Times bestselling author Melissa de la Cruz, all of
Ellie de Florent-Stinson’s secrets come to light in one eventful evening full
of twists, turns, and surprises. Before she became a glamorous fashion
designer, Ellie de Florent-Stinson was a trailer-park teen about to turn
sixteen. But a night of birthday celebration doesn’t go exactly as planned and
descends into a night she’ll never be able to forget. Now, on the cusp of her
fortieth birthday, it appears Ellie has everything she ever wanted: a handsome
husband; an accomplished, college-age stepdaughter; a beautiful ten-year-old
girl; adorable and rambunctious six-year-old twin boys; lush, well-appointed
homes in Los Angeles, Park City, and Palm Springs; a thriving career; and a
dazzling circle of friends. Except everything is not quite as perfect as it
looks on the outside—Ellie is keeping many secrets. But hiding those skeletons
has a cost, and it all comes to a head the night of her fabulous birthday party
in the desert—where everyone who matters in her life shows up, invited or not.
Old and new friends and frenemies, stepdaughters and business partners, exwives and ex-husbands congregate, and the glittering facade of Ellie’s life
begins to crumble. Beautifully paced and full of surprises, The Birthday Girl
is an enthralling tale of a life lived in shadow and its unavoidable
consequences.
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Someone to Love Melissa de la Cruz 2018-01-02 From the #1 New York Times
bestselling author of Alex & Eliza, The Witches of East End, and the
Descendants series comes a powerful and moving novel about learning to love
yourself. Olivia “Liv” Blakely knows how important it is to look good. Her
father is running for governor and Liv is thrust into the bright media
spotlight. She has an image to uphold—to her maybe boyfriend, to her new
friends and to the public, who love to find fault on social media. Liv’s sunny,
charming facade hides an inner voice that will settle for nothing less than
perfection. No matter who she has to give up, or what she has to lose, to
achieve it. But as the high price of perfection takes a toll, Liv realizes that
the love she feels for herself is more important than all the ‘likes’ in the
world. In her most powerfully moving novel to date, #1 New York Times
bestselling author Melissa de la Cruz explores anxiety, fear of judgement, and
the most important thing of all: learning to love yourself.
A Mother's Secret C. A. Haddad 1990-01
To Kill a Kingdom Alexandra Christo 2018-03-06 Lira, a famous siren, must prove
herself by stealing the heart of the man, a siren-hunting prince who's
threatening her race in this action-packed debut.
Alex & Eliza Melissa de la Cruz 2017-04-11 From the #1 New York Times
bestselling author of The Witches of East End and the Descendants series comes
the love story of young Alexander Hamilton and Elizabeth Schuyler. 1777.
Albany, New York. As battle cries of the American Revolution echo in the
distance, servants flutter about preparing for one of New York society’s
biggest events: the Schuylers’ grand ball. Descended from two of the oldest and
most distinguished bloodlines in New York, the Schuylers are proud to be one of
their fledgling country’s founding families, and even prouder still of their
three daughters—Angelica, with her razor-sharp wit; Peggy, with her dazzling
looks; and Eliza, whose beauty and charm rival those of both her sisters,
though she’d rather be aiding the colonists’ cause than dressing up for some
silly ball. Still, Eliza can barely contain her excitement when she hears of
the arrival of one Alexander Hamilton, a mysterious, rakish young colonel and
General George Washington’s right-hand man. Though Alex has arrived as the
bearer of bad news for the Schuylers, he can’t believe his luck—as an orphan,
and a bastard one at that—to be in such esteemed company. And when Alex and
Eliza meet that fateful night, so begins an epic love story that would forever
change the course of American history. In the pages of Alex and Eliza, #1 New
York Times bestselling author Melissa de la Cruz brings to life the romance of
young Alexander Hamilton and Elizabeth Schuyler.
My Dear Hamilton Stephanie Dray 2018-04-03 USA Today Bestseller "An edge-of my
sear immersion into historical events...No study of Alexander Hamilton would be
complete without reading this book." —Karen White, New York Times bestselling
author "The best book of the year!" —Kate Quinn, New York Times bestselling
author of The Alice Network Wife, Widow, and Warrior in Alexander Hamilton’s
quest for a more perfect union From the New York Times bestselling authors of
America’s First Daughter comes the epic story of Eliza Schuyler Hamilton—a
revolutionary woman who, like her new nation, struggled to define herself in
the wake of war, betrayal, and tragedy. Perfect for fans of Ron Chernow's
biography Alexander Hamilton and fans of Lin-Manuel Miranda's Hamilton: the
Musical. In this haunting, moving, and beautifully written novel, Dray and
Kamoie used thousands of letters and original sources to tell Eliza’s story as
it’s never been told before—not just as the wronged wife at the center of a
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political sex scandal—but also as a founding mother who shaped an American
legacy in her own right. A general’s daughter… Coming of age on the perilous
frontier of revolutionary New York, Elizabeth Schuyler champions the fight for
independence. And when she meets Alexander Hamilton, Washington’s penniless but
passionate aide-de-camp, she’s captivated by the young officer’s charisma and
brilliance. They fall in love, despite Hamilton’s bastard birth and the
uncertainties of war. A founding father’s wife... But the union they create—in
their marriage and the new nation—is far from perfect. From glittering
inaugural balls to bloody street riots, the Hamiltons are at the center of it
all—including the political treachery of America’s first sex scandal, which
forces Eliza to struggle through heartbreak and betrayal to find forgiveness.
The last surviving light of the Revolution… When a duel destroys Eliza’s hardwon peace, the grieving widow fights her husband’s enemies to preserve
Alexander’s legacy. But long-buried secrets threaten everything Eliza believes
about her marriage and her own legacy. Questioning her tireless devotion to the
man and country that have broken her heart, she’s left with one last battle—to
understand the flawed man she married and imperfect union he could never have
created without her…
Hamilton's Battalion Courtney Milan 2017-10-17 Love in the time of Hamilton… On
October 14, 1781, Alexander Hamilton led a daring assault on Yorktown's
defenses and won a decisive victory in America's fight for independence.
Decades later, when Eliza Hamilton collected his soldiers' stories, she
discovered that while the war was won at Yorktown, the battle for love took
place on many fronts... PROMISED LAND by Rose Lerner Donning men's clothing,
Rachel left her life behind to fight the British as Corporal Ezra Jacobs--but
life catches up with a vengeance when she arrests an old love as a Loyalist
spy. At first she thinks Nathan Mendelson hasn't changed one bit: he's
annoying, he talks too much, he sticks his handsome nose where it doesn't
belong, and he's self-righteously indignant just because Rachel might have
faked her own death a little. She'll be lucky if he doesn't spill her secret to
the entire Continental Army. Then Nathan shares a secret of his own, one that
changes everything... THE PURSUIT OF... by Courtney Milan What do a Black
American soldier, invalided out at Yorktown, and a British officer who deserted
his post have in common? Quite a bit, actually. * They attempted to kill each
other the first time they met. * They're liable to try again at some point in
the five-hundred-mile journey that they're inexplicably sharing. * They are not
falling in love with each other. * They are not falling in love with each
other. * They are.... Oh no. THAT COULD BE ENOUGH by Alyssa Cole Mercy Alston
knows the best thing to do with pesky feelings like "love" and "hope": avoid
them at all cost. Serving as a maid to Eliza Hamilton, and an assistant in the
woman's stubborn desire to preserve her late husband's legacy, has driven that
point home for Mercy—as have her own previous heartbreaks. When Andromeda Stiel
shows up at Hamilton Grange for an interview in her grandfather's stead,
Mercy's resolution to live a quiet, pain-free life is tested by the beautiful,
flirtatious, and entirely overwhelming dressmaker. Andromeda has staid Mercy
reconsidering her worldview, but neither is prepared for love—or for what
happens when it's not enough.
The Moral Case for Fossil Fuels Alex Epstein 2014-11-13 Could everything we
know about fossil fuels be wrong? For decades, environmentalists have told us
that using fossil fuels is a self-destructive addiction that will destroy our
planet. Yet at the same time, by every measure of human well-being, from life
expectancy to clean water to climate safety, life has been getting better and
better. How can this be? The explanation, energy expert Alex Epstein argues in
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The Moral Case for Fossil Fuels, is that we usually hear only one side of the
story. We’re taught to think only of the negatives of fossil fuels, their risks
and side effects, but not their positives—their unique ability to provide
cheap, reliable energy for a world of seven billion people. And the moral
significance of cheap, reliable energy, Epstein argues, is woefully underrated.
Energy is our ability to improve every single aspect of life, whether economic
or environmental. If we look at the big picture of fossil fuels compared with
the alternatives, the overall impact of using fossil fuels is to make the world
a far better place. We are morally obligated to use more fossil fuels for the
sake of our economy and our environment. Drawing on original insights and
cutting-edge research, Epstein argues that most of what we hear about fossil
fuels is a myth. For instance . . . Myth: Fossil fuels are dirty. Truth: The
environmental benefits of using fossil fuels far outweigh the risks. Fossil
fuels don’t take a naturally clean environment and make it dirty; they take a
naturally dirty environment and make it clean. They don’t take a naturally safe
climate and make it dangerous; they take a naturally dangerous climate and make
it ever safer. Myth: Fossil fuels are unsustainable, so we should strive to use
“renewable” solar and wind. Truth: The sun and wind are intermittent,
unreliable fuels that always need backup from a reliable source of
energy—usually fossil fuels. There are huge amounts of fossil fuels left, and
we have plenty of time to find something cheaper. Myth: Fossil fuels are
hurting the developing world. Truth: Fossil fuels are the key to improving the
quality of life for billions of people in the developing world. If we withhold
them, access to clean water plummets, critical medical machines like incubators
become impossible to operate, and life expectancy drops significantly. Calls to
“get off fossil fuels” are calls to degrade the lives of innocent people who
merely want the same opportunities we enjoy in the West. Taking everything into
account, including the facts about climate change, Epstein argues that “fossil
fuels are easy to misunderstand and demonize, but they are absolutely good to
use. And they absolutely need to be championed. . . . Mankind’s use of fossil
fuels is supremely virtuous—because human life is the standard of value and
because using fossil fuels transforms our environment to make it wonderful for
human life.”
The Silvered Serpents Roshani Chokshi 2020-09-22 Returning to the dark and
glamorous 19th century world of her New York Times instant bestseller, The
Gilded Wolves, Roshani Chokshi dazzles us with another riveting tale as full of
mystery and danger as ever in The Silvered Serpents. They are each other’s
fiercest love, greatest danger, and only hope. Séverin and his team members
might have successfully thwarted the Fallen House, but victory came at a
terrible cost — one that still haunts all of them. Desperate to make amends,
Séverin pursues a dangerous lead to find a long lost artifact rumored to grant
its possessor the power of God. Their hunt lures them far from Paris, and into
the icy heart of Russia where crystalline ice animals stalk forgotten mansions,
broken goddesses carry deadly secrets, and a string of unsolved murders makes
the crew question whether an ancient myth is a myth after all. As hidden
secrets come to the light and the ghosts of the past catch up to them, the crew
will discover new dimensions of themselves. But what they find out may lead
them down paths they never imagined. A tale of love and betrayal as the crew
risks their lives for one last job.
This Light Between Us: A Novel of World War II Andrew Fukuda 2020-01-07 Winner
of the American Library Association's Asian/Pacific American Award for
Literature For readers of The Librarian Of Auschwitz, This Light Between Us is
a powerfully affecting story of World War II about the unlikeliest of pen
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pals—a Japanese American boy and a French Jewish girl—as they fight to maintain
hope in a time of war. “I remember visiting Manzanar and standing in the
windswept plains where over ten thousand internees were once imprisoned, their
voices cut off. I remember how much I wanted to write a story that did right by
them. Hopefully this book delivers.”—Andrew Fukuda In 1935, ten-year-old Alex
Maki from Bainbridge Island, Washington is disgusted when he’s forced to become
pen pals with Charlie Lévy of Paris, France—a girl. He thought she was a boy.
In spite of Alex’s reluctance, their letters continue to fly across the
Atlantic—and along with them, the shared hopes and dreams of friendship. Until
the Japanese attack on Pearl Harbor and the growing Nazi persecution of Jews
force them to confront the darkest aspects of human nature. From the desolation
of an internment camp on the plains of Manzanar to the horrors of Auschwitz and
the devastation of European battlefields, the only thing they can hold onto are
the memories of their letters. But nothing can dispel the light between them.
At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.
The Duel Judith St. George 2016-05-10 Learn more about the men who inspired
Hamilton: The Musical in this fascinating look at the historical friends turned
revolutionary rivals! In curiously parallel lives, Alexander Hamilton and Aaron
Burr were both orphaned at an early age. Both were brilliant students who
attended college--one at Princeton, the other at Columbia--and studied law.
Both were young staff officers under General George Washington, and both became
war heroes. Politics beckoned them, and each served in the newly formed
government of the fledgling nation. Why, then, did these two face each other at
dawn in a duel that ended with death for one and harsh criticism for the other?
Judith St. George's lively biography, told in alternating chapters, brings to
life two complex men who played major roles in the formation of the United
States.
Eliza Hamilton Tilar J. Mazzeo 2019-07-02 From the New York Times bestselling
author of Irena’s Children comes a “vivid, compelling, and unputdownable new
biography” (Christopher Andersen, #1 New York Times bestselling author) about
the extraordinary life and times of Eliza Hamilton, the wife of founding father
Alexander Hamilton, and a powerful, unsung hero in America’s early days. Fans
fell in love with Eliza Hamilton—Alexander Hamilton’s devoted wife—in LinManuel Miranda’s phenomenal musical Hamilton. But they don’t know her full
story. A strong pioneer woman, a loving sister, a caring mother, and in her
later years, a generous philanthropist, Eliza had many sides—and this
fascinating biography brings her multi-faceted personality to vivid life. This
“expertly told story” (Publishers Weekly) follows Eliza through her early years
in New York, into the ups and downs of her married life with Alexander, beyond
the aftermath of his tragic murder, and finally to her involvement in many
projects that cemented her legacy as one of the unsung heroes of our nation’s
early days. This captivating account of the woman behind the famous man is
perfect for fans of the works of Ron Chernow, Lisa McCubbin, and Nathaniel
Philbrick.
Endure (Defy, Book 3) Sara B. Larson 2015-12-29 At last, Alexa and King Damian
are engaged to be married. But their lives are far from safe. The kingdom of
Antion is under siege, and Rylan is a prisoner of the enemy. Even worse, Alexa
remains at the mercy of the evil Dansiian Rafe, who controls her mind and can
force Alexa to kill or harm Damian at any moment. Despite this, Alexa is
determined to rescue Rylan, which soon leads her far from Damian and deep into
enemy territory. When she arrives, what awaits her is deadlier than anything
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she could have ever imagined: an army of black sorcerers, and a horrifying plot
to destroy the world as Alexa knows it. Will she be able to gather the strength
to free herself, protect the love of her life, and save the land? Will there
ever be true peace? Acclaimed author Sara B. Larson has woven a stunning,
romantic, and evocative finale to the Defy trilogy that is sure to leave
readers breathless until the very last page.
Hero at the Fall Alwyn Hamilton 2019-03-12 The breathless finale to the New
York Times bestselling Rebel of the Sands series will have you on the edge of
your seat until the dust from the final battle clears! When gunslinging Amani
Al'Hiza escaped her dead-end town, she never imagined she'd join a revolution,
let alone lead one. But after the bloodthirsty Sultan of Miraji imprisoned the
Rebel Prince Ahmed in the mythical city of Eremot, she doesn't have a choice.
Armed with only her revolver, her wits, and her untameable Demdji powers, Amani
must rally her skeleton crew of rebels for a rescue mission through the
unforgiving desert to a place that, according to maps, doesn't exist. As she
watches those she loves most lay their lives on the line against ghouls and
enemy soldiers, Amani questions whether she can be the leader they need or if
she is leading them all to their deaths.
29 Dates Melissa de la Cruz 2018-12-18 “A heartwarming, sparkling romantic
comedy about what happens when what your heart wants and what your parents want
don't match…Melissa de la Cruz enchants and delights in her usual style.
Completely unputdownable!” —Sandhya Menon, New York Times bestselling author of
When Dimple Met Rishi “A refreshingly modern love story, 29 Dates serves up a
funny and heartfelt rom-com about finding love and figuring out life on your
own terms.” —Maurene Goo, author of I Believe in a Thing Called Love and The
Way You Make Me Feel How many dates will it take to find The One? Ji-su’s
traditional South Korean parents are concerned by what they see as her lack of
attention to her schoolwork and her future. Working with Seoul’s premiere
matchmaker to find the right boyfriend is one step toward ensuring Ji-su’s
success, and going on the recommended dates is Ji-su’s compromise to please her
parents while finding space to figure out her own dreams. But when she flubs a
test then skips out on a date to spend time with friends, her fed-up parents
shock her by shipping her off to a private school in San Francisco. Where
she’ll have the opportunity to shine academically—and be set up on more dates!
Navigating her host family, her new city and school, and more dates, Ji-su
finds comfort in taking the photographs that populate her ever-growing social
media account. Soon attention from two very different boys sends Ji-su into a
tailspin of soul-searching. As her passion for photography lights her on fire,
does she even want to find The One? And what if her One isn’t parent and
matchmaker approved?
Duty and Inclination Rebecca Dupont 2020-07-02 During the height of the
American Revolution, young men Alexander Hamilton and John Laurens meet in the
service of General George Washington. The two men become aides-de-camp, working
alongside General Washington and his staff to manage the correspondence,
intelligence and secrets needed to propel a ragtag army through a war with the
greatest power on Earth.Hamilton and Laurens quickly form a friendship, sharing
similar ideas against slavery and a desire for glory on the battlefield. Yet
they soon discover a passion for each other beyond their paperwork and swords.
But when the war calls Laurens south and Hamilton learns of a wife left in
England, the differing priorities and values between the two men begin to
reveal themselves causing both to question what their love and future can
be.Based on true events and personal letters, Duty and Inclination follows the
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romantic relationship between two men, during one of the pivotal moments in
American history, who will leave their mark on their future country and on each
other.
Alexander Hamilton: The Outsider Jean Fritz 2011-01-06 The perfect chapter book
biography for young fans of the Hamilton musical! Most people know that
Alexander Hamilton was killed in a duel with Aaron Burr, and that his face is
on the ten dollar bill. But he was much more than that! Born in the West
Indies, Hamilton arrived in New York as an immigrant, an outsider. He fought in
the American Revolution and became George Washington's most valuable aide-decamp. As one of America's Founding Fathers, he was there for the writing of the
Constitution and became the first Secretary of the Treasury. Jean Fritz's
award-winning talent for bringing history to life shines as she shares the true
story of Alexander Hamilton, a man of action who was honorable, ambitious, and
fiercely loyal to his adopted country.
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